
St Paul's Nantucket 

The Fourteenth Sunday after Pentecost

Sunday at St. Paul’s  
Sun., Sept. 10th        
8:00 am                     Holy Eucharist Rite I 
9:15am                      Coffee with the Rector  
10:00 am                   Holy Eucharist Rite II 
10:00 am                   Nursery Care during service  

   Coffee Hour following the service 
7:00 pm        NIANA Meeting in Parish House  
  

This Week at St. Paul’s 
Daily 
8:00 am-7:00 pm   The Church is open for prayer 

  

Mon.-Fri.  
8:30 am-12:30 pm  Parish Office is open  

  

Tues. & Thurs.  
3:00– 5:00pm          John’s office hours   
  

Mon., Sept. 11th      
7:00pm                    Prayer Shawl Meeting  
7:00 pm      NIANA Meeting in Parish House  
  

Tues., Sept. 12th    
5:00 pm      Lectionary Group   
7:00 pm      NIANA Meeting in Parish House  
  

Wed., Sept. 13th 
8:30 am      Holy Eucharist  
9:30 am      Staff Meeting  
5:00pm       Prayer Vigil  
7:00 pm      NIANA Meeting in Parish House  
  

Thurs., Sept. 14th   
11:30 am     Book Group 

4:00 pm      Vestry Meeting  
  

Fri., Sept. 15th  
7:00 pm       NIANA Meeting in Parish House  
  

Sat., Sept. 16th   
9:00 am       Centering Prayer   
4:00 pm       Adult Choir Rehearsal  

  

Sun., Sept. 17th        
8:00 am                     Holy Eucharist Rite I 
9:15am                      Coffee with the Rector  
10:00 am                   Holy Eucharist Rite II 
10:00 am                   Church School Classes/Nursery Care  

   Coffee Hour following the service 
 7:00 pm        NIANA Meeting in Parish House  
 

Happening 

Soon 
 

Knitting Ministry 

Please join us Monday, September 11th at 7:00 pm in the Parish 

House to make prayer shawls for those who are ill or 

struggling.  The names of those in need are lifted in prayer as 

we knit or crochet the shawls.  If you wish to learn to knit or 

crochet, we will be happy to teach you.  Perhaps you know 

someone who would be comforted with one of our lovely 

shawls.  Please contact Cynthia Borneman at 508-228-0204. 

  

tel:508-228-0204


 

Sunday School Registration  
Sunday school resumes for the 2017-2018 school 

year on Sunday, Sept. 17th. 

Children grades pre-k – 6 and their parents are  

invited to arrive between 

 9:30-9:45 for registration and welcome on the 2nd 

floor of the Parish House. After registration, children 

will remain in the classroom and parents will walk to 

the church for the 10 a.m. service. Children will 

rejoin their families in the church during the peace to  

celebrate the holy ritual of Communion. Join us after 

the service downstairs in Gardner Hall for coffee 

hour and Sundae Sunday to kick off the school year 

and hear more about our exciting focus this year.   

                             LOVE FIRST ! 

Love Self              Love Neighbor               Love God 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Paul’s Ships Inn Dinner/Fundraiser  
Thursday, September 21st at 6:30 pm  

Join fellow St. Paul's parishioners for dinner at Ships 

Inn to celebrate the beginning of fall. All proceeds 

from this dinner will go to St. Paul's through the 

generosity of Ships Inn. Your ticket of $100 includes 

all food, wine and gratuities. Wine will be provided 

throughout the reception and meal, and a cash bar 

will be open for mixed drinks, beer, and cordials. 

Make your reservations ASAP. Please pay for your 

tickets before September 17th, at the Church Office 

or put your check made out to St. Paul’s in the plate 

marked in the memo “Ships Inn inner.”  Reservations 

can be made by contacting: the Church Office at 

office@stpaulschurchnantucket.org or 508-228-0916 
 

 

 
Aging on Nantucket and the issues facing our 

older population 

Tune in Saturday (Sept 9) and Sunday (Sept 10) at 

1:06 pm on WNCK-FM (Nantucket’s NPR station) 

for Cross Currents featuring St. Paul’s Randy Wight 

(Council on Aging for Nantucket) as she discusses 

the many concerns facing our island’s growing senior 

population.  Cross Currents is hosted by   St. Paul’s 

Scott Widmeyer.  The show also can be streamed 

online at 

www.soundcloud.com/nantucketcrosscurrents  
 

NAMI 

For support, education, and advocacy for mental 

illness please contact Nantucket’s Program 

Coordinator Ruth Blount at 508-221-6202 or 

NAMIonNantucket@gmail.com.  
 

Thank You 

We have received 3,715 dollars to date for relief of 

the suffering caused by Hurricane Harvey.  Thank 

you all for your great generosity. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@stpaulschurchnantucket.org
tel:(508)%20228-0916
http://www.soundcloud.com/nantucketcrosscurrents


Thank You 

Thank you to all those who donated school supplies 

and made cash donations. We received over $1100 in 

cash donations with which we purchased hundreds of 

schools supplies.  

 
 

Christian Education 
Opportunities  

Tuesday Lectionary StudyEveryone is invited 

to join John in the Parish House on Tuesdays at 5:00 

pm. We will discuss  the upcoming week's lessons. 

Join us 

Thursday Afternoon Book Group 
Thursdays, 11:30 am -12:30 pm  
St. Paul’s Parish House  
We are reading and studying Astrophysics for  

People in a Hurry  

by Neil Tyson.  

For more information, please contact Lucy Bixby: 

bixbyphoto@gmail.com 

  
Centering Prayer Group 
Saturdays, 9:00 am -10:00 am  
St. Paul’s Parish House  
Led by Sister Susanna Margaret   
This weekly group includes an opening prayer or 
meditation, a 20-minute  practice of Centering Prayer 
(silent sitting), a scripture reading, and a time for 
discussion. 

 

Weekly Prayer Vigil  
Wednesdays till Thanksgiving, In the Church at 

5:00pm 

Candlelight, Prayer, Music and Silence 

For Peace and Healing of ourselves, family, nation 

and world. 

We pray for: Justin, Archbishop of Canterbury; 
Michael our Presiding Bishop; Alan, our Bishop; Gayle, 
our Suffragan Bishop; Bud and Barbara, our retired 
Suffragans; and John, our Rector.   
  
We pray for: Steve, Mary, Margaux, Martin, Lucy, 
James, Carrie, Nancy, George, the Heaton Family, 
Stewie, Henry, Nancy, Deb, Andrew, Rob, Fallon, 
Eileen, Justin, Will, Marianne, Vi, Pat, June.  
 
The Anglican Cycle of Prayer: The Rev. James 
Richard Wong Yin Song, Archbishop of Province of 
Indian Ocean and Bishop of the Seychelles.  
 
The Diocesan Cycle of Prayer: St. Peter’s Church, 
Beverly; St. John’s Church, Beverly Farms; All Saints 
Episcopal Church of the North Shore, Danvers; St. 
John’s Church, Gloucester.   
 
We pray for: The men and women serving in our 
Armed Forces; easing of racial tensions in our country; 
those with mental illness and their families; healing and 
peace among peoples and nations throughout the 
world; the President of the United States, the United 
States Congress, the Supreme Court and all in 
authority; our brothers and sisters from other faiths; 
our local Food Pantry, the Rental Assistance Program; 
and the God’s Child Project in Guatemala. 
  
The Frable Family  has offered to arrange and deliver 
today’s altar  flowers to those who are ill, recovering 
 
 
 


